
 

 

 

 

 

 

NANCY CRAWFORD 

    Trustee, Ward 12 

Email: nancy.crawford@tcdsb.org      Voice Mail/Fax: (416) 512-3412 

 

 

Friday, October 13, 2017  

 
Re: Catholic School Parent Council (CSPC) Annual Reports 
 
 
Dear Trustee Colleagues, 
 
I would like to share with some exceptional work from one of my CSPCs as an example of best practice. 
 
The CSPC at St. Agatha, one of the Ward 12 elementary schools, produces an annual report as required 
under their mandate. In speaking with the Parent Engagement section, I learned that there are a few more 
elementary school CSPCs that also complete the annual report template, but most do not. I find the annual 
report interesting and it gives me additional information about the nature and needs of the school 
community that I would not necessarily obtain from attending parent council meetings. I am very 
supportive of the St. Agatha parent council’s efforts and I plan to encourage all of my parent councils to 
prepare their own annual reports. 
 
Please find the report attached as Appendix A. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Nancy Crawford  
Trustee Ward 12 
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